
 
 

 
On April 1, 2020, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) updated the Vaccine 
Information Statements (VISs) for the following vaccines: 
 

• DTaP (Diphtheria, Tetanus, and Pertussis) 
• Td (Tetanus and Diphtheria) 
• Tdap (Tetanus, Diphtheria, and Pertussis) 
• Yellow Fever 

 
Additionally, an updated “Your Child’s First Vaccines” Multi-Vaccines VIS has been posted. The CDC 
recommends that providers begin using these new VISs immediately, but stocks of the previous 
editions may be used until exhausted.  
 
Please view the updated VISs at https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/what-is-new.html. 
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https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/dtap.html
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/td.html
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/tdap.html
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/yf.html
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-statements/multi.html

